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Consultation Response Report 
 

Costs Lawyer Standards Board (CLSB)    
 

Consultation commenced:    Thursday 16 July 2015  
Consultation closed:                 Friday 11 September 2015 (midnight)  
Subject of consultation:        Costs Lawyer Practising Certificate Fee 2016 
Consultees:                                Costs Lawyers on current register & ACL   
 
 

Question 
8.1 

Received  Do you agree with the proposed 2016 PCF in the sum of £250.00? 

CL 16/7/15 It is my considered view that the proposed practising certificate fee is 
appropriate in all the circumstances. 

CL 16/7/15 I agree the fee is reasonable.  

CL 16/7/15 I agree with the proposed 2016 PCF in the sum of £250.00. 

CL 16/7/15 YES 

CL 17/7/15 I agree with the proposed 2016 PCF in the sum of £250 

CL 17/7/15 Yes 

CL 17/7/15 Yes 

CL 17/7/15 YES 

CL 19/7/15 Yes 

CL 19/7/15 I agree with the proposed PCF.  

CL 20/7/15 I agree the proposed 2016 PCF in the sum of £250.00 

CL 11/8/15 Yes  

 
 

Question 
8.2  

Received  Do you have any comments on our planned work?  

CL  16/7/15 The planned work of the CLSB is in the interests of the public and our 
profession.  

 16/7/15 I have no comments in relation to your planned work. 

CL 16/7/15 I don't have any comments on your planned work. 

CL 16/7/15 PLEASE KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK 

CL 17/7/15 I agree with the scope of your planned work. 

CL 17/7/15 No  

CL 17/7/15 No 

CL 17/7/15 NO 

CL 19/7/15 No  

CL 19/7/15 I have no comments on the planned work.  

CL 11/8/15 No 

 
 

General  
Response 

Received   

CL  17/7/15 I agree with the proposal. 
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CL 19/7/15 Thank you for this.  My only comment is that surely there are or will 
be more than 610 members to whom the levy applies.  Otherwise all 
seems in order to me which is more than can be said for the ACL 
accounts as last presented in May!  What a shambles.  I am hopeful 
that things will get sorted there!  

 
 


